
Dear [Insert Name], 

It’s here! HAPPY MARCH and HAPPY DIMES for DPHiE! The Delta Phi Epsilon Educational 
Foundation’s annual fundraising campaign is in full swing and I just made my gift. Donations 
support ongoing programs, scholarships and initiatives. It also provides funding to meet the 
emergency needs of current sisters. 

I hope you will join me in showing DPhiE pride and support for our sisterhood during this 
challenging time by making your gift during our founding month.  

By making your gift, you are providing opportunities for professional and personal growth, as 
well as establishing education and work opportunities for our sisters. It is up to us to continue 
the impact our founders left over 100 years ago.  

If you would like to make your gift to be counted toward our goal today, please visit 
https://www.givecampus.com/schools/DeltaPhiEpsilon/dimes-for-dphie-2023 

Thank you in advance for supporting the Delta Phi Epsilon Educational Foundation! 

 

YITS, 

[Insert your name] 
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